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In the past few years, Washington's overly ambitious killing of wolves, such as killing entire packs
in response to cattle conflicts, has reduced the growth of wolves to only about 126 confirmed in the
state. It should be clear that post-delisting and related hunting discussions need to wait until a
rational recovery model is in place.
 


